• email from Prof. Deborah Stein (New England Conservatory) re: SMT subvention Grant, 
Francesco Galeazzi Theoretical-Practical Elements of Music, Parts III and IV, 9/10/11 9:50 AM

Hi Deborah and Gregory,

I'm pleased to let you know that the SMT Publications Subvention Committee

(Walter Everett, Graham G. Hunt, Michael Klein and Deborah Rifkin, with me

as Chair) has granted you $1100.00 for your book, "Francesco Galeazzi

Theoretical-Practical Elements of Music, Parts III and IV": A Translation,

with an introduction and annotations (U of Illinois Press).  This will be a

major contribution to our field and we congratulate you for your excellent

work.

We regret that we were unable to give you the full amount requested.  We had

a record 6 applications this year and it was challenging to figure out how

to spend  a mere $4,000 on so many worthy projects.

I wish you good luck as the publication process continues and look forward

to seeing your book in print soon!

Best,

Deborah

Deborah Stein

New England Conservatory of Music

290 Huntington Avenue

Boston, MA 02115

(617) 469-2490 

